
Call for Papers on Retirement Equity 
 

Section on Employee Benefits and Executive 
Compensation Program at the AALS Annual Meeting 

 

 The Section on Employee Benefits and Executive Compensation is pleased to announce a 
Call for Papers from which one to two additional presenters will be selected for the Section’s 
program on Retirement Equity to be held during the AALS  2024 Annual Meeting in Washington, 
D.C. This program is co-sponsored by the Section on Poverty Law, the Section on Aging and the 
Law, and the Section on Minority Groups.  
 

Elderly poverty is a complex societal problem. This program will examine the underlying 
systemic causes of elderly poverty and discuss potential solutions. Broad and interdisciplinary 

scholarly approaches as well as targeted analyses are equally welcome for submission. 
  
Form and length of submission, anonymous review: 
Papers should be no more than 25,000 words in length. Due to anonymous review, papers must 
be submitted using two files. One file must contain a cover letter indicating the author’s name, 
title of the paper, and the author’s contact information. The second file should contain the paper. 
Both files should be submitted as .pdf files. 
 
Submission method and due date: 
The paper and the cover letter should be submitted electronically as two separate .pdf files to 
Section Chair Professor Colleen E. Medill at cmedill2@unl.edu. The due date for 
submission is August 31, 2023. The author of the selected paper(s) will be notified by September 
21, 2023.  The Call for Paper presenters will be responsible for paying their registration fee and 
hotel and travel expenses. 
 

Submission review: 
Papers will be selected after review by a Committee appointed by the Section Chair. 
 
Inquiries or questions: 
Any inquiries about the Call for Papers should be submitted to Professor Colleen E. Medill at the 
University of Nebraska College of Law via email at cmedill2@unl.edu. 
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